
 
 New Mexico Gathering of the Southwest Regional Caritas Consortium™ 

 

Topic: Reigniting the Light: A Call to Nursing 
 

March 20, 2024, Wednesday 3:00-4:30 pm 

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital 
8300 Constitution Ave NE, Albuquerque, NM 87110 

 Aspen-Cottonwood Classroom – 1st floor, east of the Emergency Department, use ED entrance 

Light Refreshments will be provided – RSVP if coming in person 

Hosted by Co-Leaders: Anne Claire von Huene, Connie Smith-Fassler & 

Penny Beattie 

 
RSVP to: pbeattie@salud.unm.edu 

A virtual option is available for those unable to travel to the meeting 

Zoom: https://hsc-unm.zoom.us/j/97931460487 

One tap mobile +17193594580,,97931460487# US 

 

Special Thanks to Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital Nursing Leadership: 

 Victoria, Kerry and Kate for the use of their space. 

mailto:pbeattie@salud.unm.edu
https://hsc-unm.zoom.us/j/97931460487

